Lee, Chris

From: Black, Tobie

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 3:42 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: FW: City Hall Historical Museum Project

From: Bohl, James

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 3:27 PM

To: 'murtaughwi@aol.com'

Cc: Black, Tobie

Subject: RE: City Hall Historical Museum Project

Jack & Lucia,

Thank you for your expression of support for this project. I'm ensuring that your comments share here will be made part of the record.

Best, jb

From: murtaughwi@aol.com [mailto:murtaughwi@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 3:03 PM

To: Bauman, Robert

Cc: Kovac, Nik; Bohl, James

Subject: City Hall Historical Museum Project

Alderman Robert J. Bauman Chair, Public Works Committee 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202 July 5, 2011

Dear Alderman Bauman:

It has come to our attention that the Public Works Committee of the Milwaukee City Council is discussing the proposed "City Hall Historical Museum Project". We wish to express our support for the creation of a City Hall Museum.

As a community we are fortunate that the Milwaukee City Council through its preservation efforts recognized the historical significance of our beautiful City Hall building. We believe the inclusion of a City Hall Museum within Milwaukee City Hall will be a valuable addition to this preservation. Also it will be used to further the civic education of children and all citizens. It will be a tourist destination. Milwaukee's historical contribution to the evolving role of government and citizen involvement in addressing community issues can be highlighted.

Thank you for considering this letter of support for the proposed "City Hall Historical Museum Project".

Sincerely,

Jack & Lucia Murtaugh 1626 N. Prospect Ave. # 409 Milwaukee, WI 53202 murtaughwi@aol.com

Cc: Alderman James Bohl, Jr. Alderman Nik Kovac